
 

 

 

BBPS/GAR/PC/540/2022-23          7th December 2022 

Dear Parents, 

This is for your kind information that winter uniforms will be 

available with the vendor as per following schedule: 

 For classes I – V from 12 Dec 2022 

 For classes VI – XI from 20 Dec 2022 

* Please send your ward in full uniform afterwards.  

 

 

Regards  

BBPS, Gadarwara 

 

 

 

 


